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Construction Continues During Hunting Season
Work continues along the Mark Twain Transmission Project corridor with the removal of existing wood structures, installation of 
foundations, setting of new structures, wire-stringing and restoration work.

Keep in mind that Project work will continue throughout Missouri’s various hunting seasons. Our goal is to maintain safety for 
both hunters and our construction team.

Thank you for helping us make safety a top priority. Please contact us at your convenience if you have any questions or concerns 
about the project, construction or restoration efforts.
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Tell Us What You Think
Your feedback is important — if you have any questions or comments about the Mark Twain Transmission Project, 
please complete the contact form below.

Name:   Organization, if any:       

Address:   City:   State:   Zip:   

Phone Number:   Email:       

Comment:      

     

     

     

     

     

     

Mark Twain Transmission Project
c/o Contract Land Staff
2004 B North Baltimore
Kirksville, MO 63501
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